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N O T I C E


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and wishes to remind them that the next regular meeting of the Permanent Council will take place on Wednesday, November 30, 2005, at 10:00 a.m. in the Hall of the Americas.

[image: image2.wmf]PERMANENT COUNCIL


� EMBED Word.Picture.8  ���





� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP15348E01�








_953622076.doc




PERMANENT COUNCIL



